
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 13, 2024 

Judiciary Returns to Operations at COR4 
 

(Hagåtña, Guam) The Supreme Court of Guam issued Administrative Order No. ADM24-006 
updating the court’s operations. The Judiciary will reopen to the public at 1:00 PM on 
Wednesday, November 13, 2024.  
 
Parties should reach out to their attorneys for information on their rescheduled hearing dates. Self-
represented parties should contact the Superior Court Clerk’s Office at 671-475-3331/3411 for 
rescheduled hearing dates. For inquiries regarding jury duty, please contact the Judiciary’s Jury 
Unit at 671-475-3440/3136.   
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